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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
18 January 2021 
 
 

UPDATE ON VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION 
  
 
Further to its release on Thursday 14 January 2021, Cipherpoint Limited [ASX:CPT] advises that it is in 
consultation with ASX on the proposed acquisition which was the reason for its trading halt and 
voluntary suspension. Cipherpoint expects to be able to release a further announcement, ending its 
voluntary suspension, prior to the commencement of trading on Thursday, 21 January 2020. 

This release has been approved by the Board.  

 

 

 

 

About Cipherpoint 

Cipherpoint empowers businesses to discover, protect and control sensitive information across 
multiple platforms and repositories, including industry best security for Microsoft SharePoint. Our 
customers and partners span the public sector, defence, utilities, health, logistics, finance and 
education. 

 
Further information 

For further information, please visit https://cipherpoint.com  
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